
January 11, 2022 

Regina Huda School currently has learned of cases at the school. Individuals who may be considered as 

close contacts have been informed and this information will be posted on the school’s website.  

If there are any future close contacts identified at the school, they will be contacted. 
If any staff, student or school family members show any symptoms, they should please stay home and 
contact Healthline 811.  Symptoms are described here.  
Students are asked to seek medical advice and not to attend school if feeling unwell or showing any 
symptoms. As a potential close contact, the Saskatchewan Health Authority (SHA) would strongly 
recommend children take a Rapid Antigen Test, which are available to families at schools or at locations 
in the community 

If additional support related to questions about self-isolation requirements is needed, please contact 
Healthline at 811. 

 

https://www.saskatchewan.ca/government/health-care-administration-and-provider-resources/treatment-procedures-and-guidelines/emerging-public-health-issues/2019-novel-coronavirus/about-covid-19/self-monitoring
https://www.saskatchewan.ca/government/health-care-administration-and-provider-resources/treatment-procedures-and-guidelines/emerging-public-health-issues/2019-novel-coronavirus/testing-information/rapid-testing/locations-for-rapid-antigen-self-test-kits
https://www.saskatchewan.ca/government/health-care-administration-and-provider-resources/treatment-procedures-and-guidelines/emerging-public-health-issues/2019-novel-coronavirus/testing-information/rapid-testing/locations-for-rapid-antigen-self-test-kits

